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A SHORT TERM COURSE IN FRENCH LANGUAGE was organized for 

the students of undergraduate level. 

In the inaugural function, Dr. P. C. Pawar, principal of the college 

made introductory remarks about importance of learning a new 

language in addition to the known one. He said that multilingual 

individuals have more power of recognizing the text and context of the 

language and they are better decision makers. Dr. Mrs. Pallavi 

Chopde, Head of the Department also talked about the importance of 

foreign language and suggested better measures and tips on 

improving language competence. The progamme was compeered by 

Mr. Nilesh Sarjare, visiting faculty of the department. Dr. Shailesh 

Bahadure proposed a formal vote of thanks.  

  Students from various courses at undergraduate level enrolled for 

the course and attended all the classes regularly. Certificate were 

given to the students at the end of the course.  

 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 


